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4 May 2018 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

We are writing to you to inform you that Mrs Bennett will be leaving Hamsey 

CP School on Friday 18th May.  Mrs Bennett has been a fantastic asset to Owls 

Class throughout the year, and we all thank her for her hard work and 

dedication.  

 

In Term 6 we will be welcoming Miss Lewis back to school. 

 

If you have questions or queries about this, please do not hesitate to contact 

either Mrs Roxburgh or myself. 

 

 

Best wishes, 
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